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10th February 2025 

CONSULTATION ON CHANGES TO THE TRANSPORTATION SERVICE POINT 

REGISTER (TSPR) 

This notice is sent with respect to 3.2.4 of the Capacity Transfer and Auction Procedures (CTAP). 
AEMO is performing an expedited consultation on changes to the TSPR to publish data consistent to 
the CTAP section 24.2. Relevant facility operators and other interested stakeholders are invited to 
submit written comments on this proposal to AEMO by close of business Monday, 17th February 2025. 

1. OVERVIEW OF CHANGES 

AEMO proposes the following changes to the TSPR to publish data consistent with CTAP section 24.2 

where there is: 

• Information that relates a new facility - the Reedy Creek to Wallumbilla Pipeline (RCWP) and 

its relevant service points, zones and segments 

• Addition of Day Ahead Auction and Capacity Trading Platform Products on new facility Reedy 

Creek to Wallumbilla Pipeline (RCWP).     

2. REFERENCE DOCUMENTATION 

Transportation Service Point Register 

• See attached TSPR with track changes. 

3. MAGNITUDE OF THE CHANGES 

The proposed amendments are non-material changes to current market operations. The changes require 

arrangement by AEMO for IT system updates. 

4. PROPOSED TIMELINES 

These changes will be implemented after the consultation is completed and an amendment is made to the 

Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement. The exact timing of change is still yet to be determined. AEMO will 

notify the market once this becomes available.  

5. CONSULTATION 

All comments on these changes are to be sent to BBO@aemo.com.au by close of business Monday, 17th 

February 2025. 
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